
MEMORANDUM 
 
November 25, 2002 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Gloster meeting with Georgia-Pacific 
 
 
This meeting will be held with public officials, representatives of Georgia-Pacific and 
employees.  Media is aware of this meeting.  It will be similar to the one held in Quitman 
County after Burlington pulled out of Stonewall. 
 
I’m attaching all the information I have for this meeting.   
 
Boyd and General Berry also felt you should have the most up-to-date information on the 
National Guard armory in Gloster.  In 2001, Detachment 2, 3656th Heavy Maintenance 
Company was located in Gloster.  It recruits both men and women.  In one year, the unit 
is at 100% strength with 61 men and women, and two full-time employees.  The mission 
is to repair and rebuild engines and engine components.  Last year, this unit had an 
economic impact of more than $500,000 in the area. 


